Haringey

Planning Service

Emma Williamson Assistant Director Planning Service

David Peres Da Costa Your ref: 2018/4925/P
L.B. Camden Our ref: HGY/2018/3348
Town Hall Contact: Matthew Gunning
Judd Street Telephone: 0208 489 5290
London

WC1H 9JE Date: 16/11/2018

Dear David,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990

Location: Channing Junior School, 1 Highgate High Street, N6

Proposal: Erection of single storey rear extension to south elevation to provide school hall (with play
area above) and kitchen facilities (Observations to L.B. Camden - their planning reference
2018/4925/P)

With reference to your letter, received on 26/10/2018, this Council has no objection to the proposal detailed

above.

Yours faithfully

ST —

Dean Hermitage
Head of Development Management and Planning Enforcement
Planning Service

16" November 2018
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6" Floor, River Park House,
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London, N22 8HQ
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